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A new semester begins

Welcome to the start of a new academic year! Our campus is 
alive with new students, fresh ideas, and exciting opportunities. 
Whether you’re attending lectures in person or tuning in online, 
we’re thrilled to have you as part of our community.

Student spotlight

Third-year psychology student, Maya Patel, has launched a peer 
mentoring program to support first-year students. You can learn 
more about her project at www.student-success-now.com
(link not working).

Faculty news
Dr. Carlos Rivera from the Department of Computer Science 
recently published a paper on machine learning. Unfortunately, 
the journal website at research-journal.org/latest is currently 
offline, so you’ll have to wait to read it.



Hackathon: 
48 hours of coding madness  
in the Innovation Hub. Register  
at https://fake-university.com/news 
-and-events.html

Upcoming events

Film Night: 
The Student Union is screening  
The Grand Illusion. Tickets at  
www.su-events.co.uk/filmnight  
(broken link).

Careers Fair: 
Meet over 40 local and national  
employers. Full details are on  
https://careercentre.fake.

Sept 15

Sept 18

Sept 22

Library update

The campus library has added thousands of new e-books in the  
humanities. Browse the collection on http://library.fake.edu  
(currently unavailable).

Quick tips

Always carry your student ID on campus.

Report Wi-Fi issues at www.campuswifi-support.com (broken).

Check the student portal for daily announcements:  
https://fake-university.com (working).


